February 23, 2017

Chad Scheinoha
City of Manitowoc
Parks Operations Manager
Department of Public Works
2655 South 35th Street
Manitowoc, Wl. 54220-5965

RE: Henry Vits Memorial Restoration Project – Washington Park

Dear Chad,

It was a pleasure meeting you and working with you to make this project a reality.

Our plan is to clean and reseal the monument and base. We are also going to remove the overgrowth surrounding the monument and place landscape fabric down, cover that with quarrywash screening, and then lay a brick boarder and boardwalk leading to, and around the monument. We also intend to place a dedication podium next to the monument on a 4" x 4" treated post inserted into a vinyl fence post sleeve with a brief history of Henry Vits, Mirro and his ties to the Manitowoc Community.

The brick walkway will be built with bricks from the Mirro plant 2 building. All materials and labor involved in this project have been donated so no cost will be absorbed by the city.

This project is being completed by a small group of residents to honor and preserve the memory of Henry Vits and The Mirro Co.

Attached, please find some rough drawings of the intended completed project.

Again, Thank You for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kevin I. Nadeau

1402 Hamilton Street Manitowoc WI. 54220

920-684-5411

Henry Vits memorial washington Park

Henry Vits memorial Slate Step walkway Stones reset 4 Surround Brickflat

5idewalk

South 12th one way